
First I would like to thank our representatives for their service to the 

state.  I am R.S. Mitchell . I have lived in Maryland for my entire live. My 

family has lived on the eastern  shore of Maryland since the late 1700’s. 

We have three businesses on the eastern shore and I am a lifetime 

Democrat. I also have a Maryland wear and carry permit. 

 

I am here to ask you to oppose any more gun laws that affect law 

abiding citizens. Curtailing them does nothing to suppress gun violence  

since concealed carry holders have not been found to break the law. 

 

I do believe that there should be mandatory sentencing for gun 

offenders and anyone who breaks the laws. To curtail where a wear 

and carry permit holder can carry,adding any more restrictions than 

already in place is nothing more than decimation.  All you are doing is 

placing chains on a portion of the population that does no harm. Go 

after people who sell guns to criminals and go after the people who 

commit felonies and confiscate their guns but don’t take away the 

rights of innocent citizens. 

 

I thing you will find in the future that there are quite a few democrats 

that agree with me. 

 

Sincerely 

R.S. Mitchell 

 

 



 

 

  


